
DEPARTMENT IN CHEMISTRY IN MEDICINE 

 

GUIDELINES FOR TAKING THE TEST 

The first test in CHEMISTRY IN MEDICINE, for second-year students, will be held on SATURDAY, October 

26th , 2024, starting at 10:00 p.m. 

 

It is necessary for students to be in front of the labs at the Institute of Chemistry in medicine, 

Visegradska 26, IInd floor, LABS 1, 2 and 3,  15 min. before the scheduled appointment, 

Area: General Chemistry, completion time: 50 minutes 

The tasks on the test include material from lectures, seminars and exercises. 

The test contains: 

a) 10 questions/tasks with 5 offered answers, of which only one is correct. Correctly completed tasks are 

evaluated with one or two (those with A and B part) points each. Correct answers should be circled on 

the test and transferred to the answer template. It is not allowed to modify the answers entered in the 

template or mark them in any way; 

b) 6 questions/tasks that require a detailed preparation procedure (they are valued with three points 

each, are on the last page of the test and are marked with Roman numerals). 

The tasks are done exclusively with a blue or black pen and are solved on blank pages (tasks 1-10, which 

should be numbered during creation) or in the space between the tasks (tasks I-VI). 

The maximum number of points on the test is 32. 

The test is passed if a minimum of 17 points is obtained. 

Students who do NOT pass (or do not take the test) will be able to take the test in every exam term 

starting with the JANUARY term. 

 

Important notes: 

1) on the first page of the test and in the answer template, you must enter all the required data: 

- first and last name, index number, class group (e.g. Ist or IInd) 

2) The use of a mobile phone during the test is not allowed. The switched off mobile phone must be left 

in the bag (or clothes) that is put away before sitting down at the workplace. 



3) Talking, copying, using "guns", "smart" watches, "bugs" etc. during the preparation of the test is not 

allowed and will be sanctioned by removal from the test. 

You must bring to the test: an index, a digitron (with basic functions) and a ballpoint pen. 

The results of the test will be published on WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31st , 2024 at 2 p.m. on the 

Reticulum and bulletin board of the Institute for Chemistry in Medicine. 

We wish all students a successful test preparation. 


